From: manjeet trehan **Sent:** 2022/06/18 8:24 PM

To: City Clerks Office < City. Clerks Office @brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]High Density Townhouses

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Good Day,

Hello my name is Manjeet Trehan residing in the community of Vales of Humber. The purpose of this email is to elaborate on the recent proposal of building townhouses in the community. As per my understanding the zoning for the designated area was for detached houses, but now the City of Brampton has changed the zoning to build townhouses. I believe that this is not fair to our community as it will hinder with the uniqueness and standard, considering that this area is already highly populated with large single detached homes. Moreover, this potential project will drive down prices of our homes, greatly affecting homeowners from taking advantage of the real estate market. To promote equity of each resident the original plan should be executed to maintain consistency and transparency. It will be greatly appreciated if you could take immediate action to bring the original construction of single detached houses and reply back to this email promptly. Thanks.

Kind Regards,

Manjeet Trehan Vales of Humber Resident